
hours. Visit www.lasallefire.ca or 
www.getprepared.ca to learn 
how to protect yourself and your 
family by knowing the risks, 
making a plan, and having an 
emergency kit ready.  

May 12, 2023 

Hello residents of LaSalle, 

It is Economic Development 
Week, and the Windsor-Essex 
County region is highlighting the 
efforts to promote economic 
growth and prosperity in our 
communities. It is important to 
increase awareness of local
programs that create jobs, 
advance career development 
opportunities, and improve the 
quality of life in communities 
everywhere. We encourage local 
businesses to take a moment to 
complete the Regional Economic 
Development survey during the 
month of May. This can be found 
on the Invest WindsorEssex 
website at 
www.investwindsoressex.com 

Emergency Preparedness Week 

The week of May 7-13 is 
Emergency Preparedness Week in 
Canada. LaSalle Fire Service wants 
you to be prepared and know the 
risks in order to be ready to face 
an emergency - anytime, 
anywhere. During an emergency 
we all need to be prepared to be 
self-sufficient for at least 72 

LaSalle Firefighters Associations 
Walleye Classic Fishing Derby 

Congratulations to the LaSalle 
Firefighters Associations on 
another successful tournament 
that took place this past Saturday. 

LaSalle Strawberry Festival 35th 
Anniversary 

This year marks the 35th 
anniversary of the LaSalle 
Strawberry Festival. To highlight 
memories of previous festivals we 
are sharing historical newspaper 
articles on our Town of LaSalle 
Strawberry Festival Facebook 
page and Instagram. To read the 
collection of newspaper articles, 
view the photo gallery on our 
History web page. Click the 
images to read each article and 
enjoy the fun the festival has 
created over the years. 
www.lasalle.ca/history 

LaSalle Parks and Trails 

One of the best things about 
springtime is watching all the 
flowers and trees bloom. We have 
some beautiful displays popping 
up around our LaSalle parks and 
trails.  It’s a perfect time to get 
outdoors and enjoy the fresh air 
and vibrant colours. For more 
information on our parks and a 
trail map visit  www.lasalle.ca/
parks.  

Victoria Day  

Town of LaSalle Municipal Offices 
and the Vollmer Centre will be 
closed on Monday, May 22 in 
recognition of the Victoria Day 
holiday. Please use the Customer 
Service portal anytime if you have 
a question or comment about a 
LaSalle municipal service, 
program, or facility. Visit 
www.lasalle.ca/customerservice 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 




